
   MSMHS FISH TALES
            

that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of November 10, 2014 

 

A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 10th 
 

MON           TUES           WED          THURS           FRI___ 
A Day       No School     B Day          A Day           B Day/ 
                                                                         Advisory 

 

YEARBOOK DISCOUNT ENDS ON FRIDAY 
The price will raise from $70 to $80 after Friday 

 

NEASC Meetings - Wednesday, November 19 @ 2:15 
 

Retakes and Club Photos on Wednesday, Nov 12th  

REMAINING PROJECT O TRIPS FOR 2014 

 
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

GROTON, CT -  With the first MSMHS graduating class 
now at college, the new opportunity of a homecoming 
dance was discussed amongst members of the student 
body. In addition to a homecoming dance, most high 
schools invite alumni to their Homecoming Football 
Game. Some may think that since MSMHS does not 
have a football or fall sport team that this would not 
be possible. However, those who know the MSMHS 
Family well are fully aware that anything is possible!   
 

The First Annual Fish Bowl will combine the ideas of a 
homecoming football game with a ‘Powderpuff’ foot-
ball game that most high schools play in the fall. On 
Friday, November 21st at 3 pm, the Senior girls will 
battle the Junior girls for the Fish Bowl title.  
 

In addition to the students, each class drafted a coach 
and two female teachers for the game. The seniors selected Coach ‘Aquaman’ Litvinoff as their head coach along with math 
teachers, Mrs. Barnes and Ms. Andruskiewicz. The juniors drafted Coach Campbell as their head coach along with Ms. Schroeder 
and Mrs. Hardison. The Fish Bowl is a flag football that will take place on the upper field at MSMHS at 3 pm. The Fish Bowl is an 
eight on eight game which allows for only one female faculty member to be on the field along with the seven other students at a 
time. For the past two weeks, both teams have been practicing with their designated coaches. The head referee for the game 
will be Dr. Spera with Mr. Regan as the lines judge. It is sure to be a great time. Best of luck to both teams!    

YEARBOOK DISCOUNT SALE ENDS NOV 14th  
Be sure you order the 2015 Navigator, the official MSMHS 
Yearbook before the end of the week in order to receive 
the discount price of $70. Each yearbook is guaranteed to 
have photographs of each student in the school as well as 
some tremendous moments from the 2014-2015 school 
year.  

Seniors do not need to purchase a yearbook for they are 
covered through their Senior Dues.  

If any families are in need of financial assistance, please 
call or email Dr. Spera. We want all of our students  to 
have the opportunity to treasure their 2014-2015 school 
year for years to come. 

Day Classes Attending 

NOV 13 (A) 
Per 1 – Marine Studies II –  Howard  
Per 3 – Marine Studies II - Litvinoff  
Per 4 – Marine Studies II –  Litvinoff  

18 (B) 
Per 5 – Marine Studies II –  Litvinoff  
Per 8 – Marine Studies II - Zimberlin  

DEC 9 (A) All Field Research Classes (Blocks 3, 7, 8) 

Dunn Heading to University of Tampa! 
The decision to choose a university or college 
is sometimes a difficult one. Especially for 
many of our students who continue to re-
ceive several packages from some of the top 
universities in the nation. Bill Dunn becomes 
the second member of the Class of 2015 to 

commit to a university. A 
couple weeks ago Bill visit-
ed several colleges in Flori-
da that have strong marine 
science programs. Bill fell in 
love with the University of Tampa upon ar-
rival!  Congratulations to Bill! Go Spartans! 

‘THE FISH BOWL’ will be MSMHS’ Version of the Homecoming Football Game 

SENIORS vs. JUNIORS 
Friday, November 21st 

3 pm @ MSMHS  


